
 

 

From  Housemaster:  Robin Southwell-Sander 

 
                                             17 October 2014 

 
To:  All boys and parents in Southwell-Sander’s House 
 

House Carol Service:  Tuesday 9 December 18:00 – 19:30 
 
Following its success last year, I would like to bring to your attention the forthcoming 
candlelit Southwell-Sander’s House Carol Service on Tuesday 9 December. The service will 
be taking place in the School Chapel beginning promptly at 18:00; it will last for 
approximately half an hour and will be followed by wine and mince pies in the Charles 
Maude Room.  The whole evening should be finished by 19:30 to give you time to get to 
other arrangements if planned. 
 
The service is open to all boys and their families, and it would be fantastic if as many of you 
as possible can make it. The service will be taken by the Assistant Chaplain, Revd Paul 
Gooding and the chapel will be candlelit. The hymns will be accompanied by a house band 
and the boys will be entertained in the Houseroom between the end of school and the 
service, with a snack tea provided. Our House carol service follows the Parents' Carol 
Service with Chapel Choir, in St Helen's Church in Abingdon, which is on Monday 8 
December. 
 
I shall assume that all the boys are attending unless I hear otherwise but would appreciate 
an email or returned slip, by Monday 1 December, to give some idea of how many mince 
pies and bottles of wine to order. 
 
I look forward to seeing you in festive mood for the House Carol Service! 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

Rob Southwell-Sander 
robin.southwellsander@abingdon.org.uk 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 
To:  Mr. R. Southwell-Sander, Abingdon School 
 
Son’s name: _______________________________ 
 
Number expecting to attend (excluding son): 
 
 
                                         Signed . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (parent/ guardian) 


